
 

NOTES FROM THE DIRECTOR 

 

This is the first article written on behalf of USACPF and we 

welcome all of our readers.  

 

Presently USACPF is working on collecting Clydesdale historical 

information. This information can provide a piece of the 

American Clydesdale History that is missing. We will lose this 

forever if it isn’t collected soon. When we are on the road with 

the Clydesdales, we hear wonderful stories from people we meet 

about their Clydesdale memories from their past or their 

grandparent’s experiences.  

 

Unfortunately, the greatest generation is disappearing and they 

hold many stories and memories of the Clydesdale’s past. We are 

asking those who have historical accounts of history to please 

share them with the USACPF archival team. If you want to be 

involved in this part of the Clydesdale history, please call Rebecca 

at 602.803.4051 or email at: stivers.rebecca@yahoo.com. 

 

The Clydesdales stories will be shared with many generations to 

come.  

 

Thank You for your Support! 
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